
Warm Greetings 

Dear Apexians 

ADMISSION OPEN 
FOR THE ACADEMIC YEAR 2025-26 

We are pleased to inform you that admissions are now open for the 

academic year 2025-26 at SOUTH ASIAN UNIVERSITY (SAU), a 

premier institution established by the eight SAARC nations and    

located in New Delhi. SAU is funded by the Ministry of External   

Affairs, Govt of India, and it's degrees are recognised by UGC and 

other regulatory bodies across the SAARC countries. 

 

This information is particularly for the senior secondary students,  

those exploring globally relevant undergraduate and postgraduate 

programs emerging with career domains. 

 

 MODE OF ADMISSION 

• Seamless entry through national - level exams(CUET,JEE,CAT,NET,GMAT) 

or Direct Admission for Eligible Candidates. 

• Scholarship and financial support to ensure accessibility and inclusive-

ness. 

 

 APPLICATION DEADLINES 

• Direct Mode :- 2nd June 2025. 

•  Virtual Campus Programmes:- 19th June 2025 

 

 FOR FURTHER INFORMATION  

• Website:- www.sau.int 

• Email    :- admission@sau.int / admissions@vc.sau.int 

• Contact :- +91(11)35656635/ +91(11)35656649 

We expect this would be an opportunity for interested and deserving candi-

dates and would provide an academic pathway aligned with global skills de-

mands and present a significant avenue for international exposure and pro-

fessional development. 

With Best Wishes 

APEX PUBLIC SCHOOL 
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